
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1st December 2022  

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

ADVENT FOOD AND CLOTHES DONATIONS 

 

During the time of Advent, Cardinal Pole Catholic School reaches out to the community, through 

charitable fundraising consisting of collecting food for the Hackney Foodbank and clothes for the St 

Vincent de Paul charity shop. The school has begun its collections for 2022 and will end on Wednesday 

14th December 2022.  

 

It is vital to helping those who are unable to obtain food and clothes due to difficult circumstances, 

especially at this time. The Hackney Foodbank reserves are constantly running low, which is why, it is 

vital for us as a community to support them.  

 

In order to support our community, we are asking for each student to bring in a minimum of 1 item which 

can consist of:  

 

Cereals, Tinned/Packet Soup, Pasta, Rice, Rice Pudding, Beans, Jars of Sauce, Jars of Jam, 

Tinned Meat, Tinned Vegetables, Tea/Coffee, Tinned Fruit and Biscuits. Toilet Rolls, 

Washing Powder/tablets, Washing Up Liquid, Toiletries and Sanitary products. 

 

We are also asking for each student to bring in any new or slightly used clothing to donate to the 

St Vincent de Paul charity shop.   Also, the school would welcome donations of any used but in good 

condition school uniform.  All clothing items should be handed into the school office. 

 

Thank you very much for supporting those who are in need within our community.  We wish you a Holy 

and blessed Christmas. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 
 

Ms K Fernandes 

School Chaplain  

 

 


